
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Thank you so much for all the support you have given to the school and to your children during these 

unusual times. A key component of our development of the school is based upon feedback from our 

stakeholders This helps us adapt our current learning provision and allows us to plan ahead for future 

change. 

 

We would greatly appreciate you taking some time to answer the questions on the survey below. The 

answers will be kept confidential and anonymous and only used for the quality assurance of our current 

processes, strategic planning for the future and to respond to concerns raised. So please be honest. We 

understand that everyone's situations are very different. 

 

If you have children in more than one year group we would appreciate you completing the survey more 

than once as strengths or any issues may apply differently depending on the Year group they are in. 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=B8AwOD58skqJqlhUuk3pN2r0YGtiJepAj-

vQz9VCrHBUNFFDM0lWMVk5V1kyVzU4VENZRDFMQTVVVC4u  

Please complete the questionnaire by Monday 6th December 21. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Paul Kinder 

Senior Deputy Head Teacher  
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